
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, January 24, 2023 1 :21 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 1:00 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 7:00 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 189526 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Richard Collura 
Telephone: 9545992612 
Email: rgcollura@gmail.com 
Address: 4271 NW 5th Street Ft. Lauderdale, Florida FL 33317 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Richard Collura 
Account Number: 4770344028 
Address: 4271 NW 5th Street #107 Plantation, Florida FL 33317 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaints against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00469-2023 

On the eve of the January 24th Hearing on the proposed FPL Rate Increase, I protest against anymore FPL Rate Hikes 
when the Next Era Energy (NEE) stock is up over 30% in last 3 years and 2,900% since I graduated H.S. in 1985. While 
Florida's Population has increased, that should just mean more people to pay with less housing available. Where are all 
the new homes to go along with all this new population? There is a shortage of affordable housing in Florida. So, it 
doesn't add up for rate hike. Hurricanes should be accounted for in FPL's budget and is something that the State of 
Florida should help with if they weren't so drunk on the State Budget Surplus of money Gov. Desantis said he is proud 
of. So, let Gov. Desantis swallow his pride and help Floridians with Utility Hurricane Price Gouging. 
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